Lansing Township Board Minutes
August 15, 2018
Members Present: Duane Mortensen, Gary Braaten, Lynn Allas, Steve Torgerson, Mark Ratigan, Diana Witt, Kris Allas
Chairman Mortensen called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Mark Ratigan made the motion to accept the Agenda with additions of Website and Elections, Steve Torgerson
seconded. Motion passed.

Gary Braaten made the motion to accept the July 18, 2018 Minutes, Steve Torgerson seconded. Motion passed.

Treasurer’s Report: Steve Torgerson made the motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, Pay Claims and Payroll, Lynn
Allas seconded. Motion passed.

Zoning Report: No report.

Water/Sewer: No report, Bernie Boverhuis on vacation, water tower was drained and cleaned 8/8 and went smooth
with very little residue and a couple of spots to be repainted.

Road Report: Gary Braaten gave the report; Bernie Boverhuis bladed roads beginning of the month on the East side.
Chloride is complete and gravel is done. 31* Street road is bad, gets a lot of traffic, just over a mile.

Election: Clerk Allas gave report; went good and had 106 voters for Primary.

Website: William Stegemann gave report; Total billing due for October 20 is $163.95, William will pay on credit card and
turn in for reimbursement. Since January 1%, 2079 visitors and 4606 pages viewed, will put Lansing Cemetery Board on
it in the future.

Steve Torgerson made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:49 p.m., Mark Ratigan seconded. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristine M. Allas, Clerk



